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Monday 11th November 

 

Dear Year R Parents,  

 

We are going to be holding a Christmas craft session for you and your child on Wednesday 

11th December with an aim to begin promptly at 9:00 so please arrive by 8.55 am at the 

latest.  

The session begins for parents only at 9.00am in order for you to watch the demonstrations and 

collect the materials needed. The children will then join you at approximately 9.15am so you 

can work together to create items such as Christmas cards, bags and decorations. The session 

will finish at 10.00am, to allow time to tidy away before the children’s morning break time.  

 

We would be grateful if you would make a voluntary donation of £1 per child to contribute 

towards the cost of the resources required. 

 

If you would like to attend this session with your child, please complete and return the slip 

below.   

PLEASE NOTE – we are unable to accommodate younger siblings to this  

event so please make alternative arrangements for your younger children.  

Thank you. 
 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mrs Branch, Mrs Hunt and Miss Hewitt 

 

 

Winklebury Infant School 

 

I would like to attend the Christmas craft session with my child on Wednesday 11th December 

at 9.00am 

 

A voluntary donation of £1.00 is enclosed. 

 

               

              Parent’s name:  ____________________________________________ 

 

             

 Child’s name: _____________________________________________ 

 

 


